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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UN Human Rights Council
UPR WORKING GROUP 41st SESSION, November 2022 
Morocco
Thank you, Mr. President.

Israel would like to warmly welcome the delegation of the Kingdom of Morocco. Israel welcomes the creation of the “National Committee for Gender Equality and the Advancement of Women” in 2022 and steps taken by Morocco to address violence and discrimination against women. Israel commends the adoption of the “Integrated National Programme for the Advancement of Older Persons”  
Israel recommends Morocco: 

1. To fully support the work of the National Committee for Gender Equality and the Advancement of Women. 
2. To take measures to improve access to inclusive education for children with disabilities.
3. To provide an enabling and favourable environment for older persons, including by taking measures to strengthen their political, social and cultural participation. 
Finally, Israel would like to wish the delegation of Morocco a successful UPR.

Thank you.    
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